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The Prince Warriors
Aidan returns after three years away in Feechiefen Swamp to find--much
to his dismay--that the only way to protect his country from the
invading Pyrthens is to overthrow the tyrant King Darrow.

100 Cupboards
The White Company is a historical adventure by Arthur Conan Doyle set
during the Hundred Years' War. The story is set in England, France,
and Spain, in the years 1366 and 1367, against the background of the
campaign of Edward, the Black Prince to restore Peter of Castile to
the throne of the Kingdom of Castile. The climax of the book occurs
before the Battle of Najera. The "White Company" of the title is a
free company of archers, led by one of the main characters. The name
is taken from a real-life 14th-Century Italian mercenary company, led
by John Hawkwood.

Outlaws of Time: The Legend of Sam Miracle
The international bestselling series with over 5 million copies sold
in the U.S. alone! For years, the Kingdom of Araluen has prospered,
with the evil lord Morgarath safely behind the impassable mountains.
For years, its people have felt secure. but the scheming hand of the
dark lord has not been idle. . . . on a special mission for the
rangers, will and his friend Horace, an apprentice knight, travel to a
neighboring village and discover the unsettling truth: All the
villagers have either been slain or captured. but why? Could it be
that Morgarath has finally devised a plan to bring his legions over
the supposedly insurmountable pass? if so, the king?s army is in
imminent danger of being crushed in a fierce ambush. And will and
Horace are the only ones who can save them. Perfect for fans of J.R.R.
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Tolkien’s Lord of the Rings, T.H. White’s The Sword in the Stone,
Christopher Paolini’s Eragon series, and George R. R. Martin’s Game of
Thrones/A Song of Ice and Fire series. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

The Odyssey of Homer
Hunted and on the run, Cyrus and Antigone Smith race to find the
inheritance left to them by their benefactor, Billy Bones, before
rampaging transmortals can descend on Ashtown and free their buried
brothers.

A Book of Golden Deeds
"In this sequel to The Last Archer and The First Fowler, Jo Shanks is
charged with aiding Emma on her mission to unite the secret citadels
in their fight against the Preylord slavers. Alongside Cole and Heyna
Blackstar, Jo and Emma must enter into the heart of a community in
confusion. Something is wrong at Blackstone Citadel. Can Jo and his
friends solve the mystery and enlist Blackstone's aid in time to
rendezvous with their allies fighting for the Mended Wood?" --Back
cover.

The Prince Warriors and the Unseen Invasion
With Father away serving in the Civil War, Marmee and her girls try to
have a cheery Christmas.

The Bark of the Bog Owl
Things like crowns had a troublesome effect on clever folks; it was
best to leave all the reigning to the kind of people whose eyebrows
met in the middle. Three witches gathered on a lonely heath. A king
cruelly murdered, his throne usurped by his ambitious cousin. A child
heir and the crown of the kingdom, both missing Witches don't have
these kind of dynastic problems themselves - in fact, they don't have
leaders. Granny Weatherwax was the most highly-regarded of the leaders
they didn't have. But even she found that meddling in royal politics
was a lot more complicated than certain playwrights would have you
believe, particularly when the blood on your hands just won't wash off
and you're facing a future with knives in it

A Consternation of Monsters
Super Average Boy is back with another thirty fun-filled devotional
readings for kids. For both boys and girls, these devotionals address
real-life situations faced by kids 8 to 12, through the antics and
adventures of “Average Boy.” These creative stories and devotions
encourage young readers to embrace the joy of being Super Average, as
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they find purpose and peace with the person God made them to be. This
second book in the series covers topics like texting/cyberbullying,
handling homework, the importance of reading, finding a mentor,
missing curfew, confidence, overscheduling, preparing to serve God as
an adult, conflict resolution, and more.

The Book of Archery
A magical adventure of animals traveling worldwide to Noah's ark.

A Game of Thrones
The Acharnians
The Way of the Wilderking
Heather and Picket are extraordinary rabbits with ordinary lives until
calamitous events overtake them, spilling them into a cauldron of
misadventures. They discover that their own story is bound up in the
tumult threatening to overwhelm the wider world. Kings fall and
kingdoms totter. Tyrants ascend and terrors threaten. Betrayal
beckons, and loyalty is a broken road with peril around every
bend.Where will Heather and Picket land? How will they make their
stand?

Dandelion Fire (100 Cupboards Book 2)
This new fantasy-adventure series from N. D. Wilson, bestselling
author of 100 Cupboards, pits a misfit twelve-year-old against a
maniacal villain with a deadly vendetta. This one-of-a kind story is
must read for fans of Brandon Mull and Soman Chainani, and the start
of a thrilling tale from a masterful storyteller. Sam Miracle’s life
is made up of dreams, dreams where he’s a courageous, legendary hero
instead of a foster kid with two bad arms that can barely move.
Sometimes these dreams feel so real, they seem like forgotten
memories. And sometimes they make him believe that his arms might come
alive again. But Sam is about to discover that the world he knows and
the world he imagines are separated by only one thing: time. And that
separation is only an illusion. The laws of time can be bent and
shifted by people with special magic that allows them to travel
through the past, present, and future. But not all of these “time
walkers” can be trusted. One is out to protect Sam so that he can
accept his greatest destiny, and another is out to kill him so that a
prophecy will never be fulfilled. However, it’s an adventurous girl
named Glory and two peculiar snakes who show Sam the way through the
dark paths of yesterday to help him make sure there will be a tomorrow
for every last person on earth.
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The Green Ember
In this second book in The Prince Warriors trilogy, the Prince
Warriors face new challenges on earth and in the unseen realm of
Ahoratos. The enemy, angry about his last defeat, is targeting them
with weapons and tactics they had never imagined, including the
flaming Olethron. The kids must turn to Ruwach and the Source, who can
give them more pieces of armor to help them stand strong against this
deadly threat.

C. S. Lewis' Letters to Children
Acclaimed worldwide as the definitive biography of the Prophet in the
English language. This book will be read with equal enjoyment by those
already familiar with Muhammad's life and those coming to it for the
first time.

The White Company
The Green Fairy Book was the fourth of the series of
Andrew Lang. Stories in this collection include: The
Enchanted Watch; Rosanella; The Enchanted Snake; The
Shepherdess; King Kojata; The Golden Lads; The Three
Magic Swan; Spindle, Shuttle, and Needle; The Twelve
many more.

Fairy Books by
Blue Bird; The
Dirty
Little Pigs; The
Huntsmen; and

On the Edge of the Dark Sea of Darkness
The bestselling and highly acclaimed 100 Cupboards series continues
with its action-packed second book, Dandelion Fire. Perfect for
readers who love Percy Jackson, the Unwanteds, and Beyonders! Henry
has discovered that the 100 cupboard doors hidden behind his bedroom
wall are actually portals to other worlds. Now he must go through the
cupboards to find the truth about where he’s from and who his real
parents are. Along the way, Henry is suddenly struck with a gift of
magic—a magic that burns so brightly it attracts unwanted attention.
As he discovers the strength of his new powers, he is chased by
wizards and faeren and ultimately forced into battle with Nimiane, the
evil witch-queen. And this time, the witch is not alone…. "A must-read
series." —The Washington Post

Wicked
The third book in the beloved Poppy series by Newbery Medal–winning
author Avi, with illustrations from Caldecott Medal–winning artist
Brian Floca, is available as an ebook for the first time! Heartbroken
over the death of her fiance, Ragweed, Poppy the deer mouse journeys
west through the vast Dimwood Forest to bring the sad news to
Ragweed's family. But Poppy and her prickly porcupine pal Ereth arrive
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only to discover that beavers have flooded the serene valley where
Ragweed lived. Together Poppy and Ragweed's brother Rye brave
kidnapping, imprisonment, and a daring rescue to fight the beavers. At
the same time, Rye—who has lived in Ragweed's shadow—fights to prove
himself worthy of Poppy's love.

To Have and to Hold
Heather and Picket are extraordinary rabbits with ordinary lives until
calamitous events overtake them, spilling them into a cauldron of
misadventures. They discover that their own story is bound up in the
tumult threatening to overwhelm the wider world. Kings fall and
kingdoms totter. Tyrants ascend and terrors threaten. Betrayal
beckons, and loyalty is a broken road with peril around every bend.
Where will Heather and Picket land? How will they make their stand?"

The Archer's Cup
The Doomsman
A Little Women Christmas
Invited to wedding of his king, Cyan Dag, a loyal knight, is warned by
a mysterious old woman about the true nature of the king's beautiful
new bride and embarks on a perilous quest into the unknown in order to
discover if the new queen is the king's true love, or a dangerous,
sorcerous imposter. By the author of The Riddlemaster of Hed.

The Ark, the Reed, & the Fire Cloud
A fantastic collection in every sense of the word. Perfect for readers
of Neil Gaiman, Ray Bradbury, Pete Hamill, Warren Ellis, or Mike
Mignola, with a bit of Patrick McManus thrown in for good measure.
Within this collection of short stories you will find a variety of
monsters -- a whole consternation of them, to use the collective noun.
In these tales, a creature of make-believe proves difficult to
disbelieve, a trickster-god takes an unkindly interest in witnesses,
eldritch horrors can be summoned with a quilt, frustrated wolves face
dangerous prey, the angel of death wears a plaid sport coat, wise old
women are to be feared and heeded, Elvis remains king, the corpses of
legends can be perilous to have around, and where one of the most
powerful and potentially dangerous objects in the world is a fork.
Eric Fritzius is writer, playwright, teacher, and actor of stage,
screen and U.S. and Canadian basic cable. His stories have appeared
the anthologies Mountain Voices, Dark Tales of Terror, and Diner
Stories, as well as in Greenbrier Valley Quarterly Magazine. Eric
lives in Greenbrier County, W.Va., with his wife and his dogs.
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The Burning Bridge
As Aidan Errol is pronounced Wilderking, a pact is signed between
Corenwald and the Pyrthen Empire, but as Aiden shoulders the weight
and glory of his destiny, Corenwald is double crossed and an epic
battle to save the kingdom ensues. Original.

The Door on Half-Bald Hill
Now available in a specially priced edition--the first volume in an
epic series by a master of contemporary fantasy, filled with mystery,
intrigue, romance, and adventure. Reissue.

Vagabond
The Age of Innocence
Contains the text of letters that the famed author wrote to children,
as he shared his feelings about school, writing, and animals, among
other topics, and demonstrated his deep understanding of young people.
Reprint.

North! Or Be Eaten
To Have and to Hold (1899) is a novel by American author Mary
Johnston. It was the bestselling novel in the United States in the
following year (1900). To Have and to Hold is the story of an English
soldier, Ralph Percy, turned Virginian explorer iIPn colonial
Jamestown. Ralph buys a wife for himself - a girl named Jocelyn Leigh
- little knowing that she is the escaping ward of King James I,
fleeing a forced marriage to Lord Carnal. Jocelyn hardly loves Ralph indeed, she seems to abhor him. Carnal, Jocelyn's husband-to-be,
eventually comes to Jamestown, unaware that Ralph Percy and Jocelyn
Leigh are man and wife. Lord Carnal attempts to kidnap Jocelyn several
times and eventually follows Ralph, Jocelyn, and their two companions
- Jeremy Sparrow, the Separatist minister, and Diccon, Ralph's servant
- as they escape from the King's orders to arrest Ralph and carry
Jocelyn back to England. The boat they are in, however, crashes on a
desert island, but they are accosted by pirates, who, after a short
struggle, agree to take Ralph as their captain, after he pretends to
be the pirate "Kirby". The pirates gleefully play on with Ralph's
masquerade, until he refuses to allow them to rape and pillage those
aboard Spanish ships. The play is up when the pirates see an English
ship off the coast of Florida. Ralph refuses to fire upon it, knowing
it carries the new Virginian governor, Sir Francis Wyatt, but the
pirates open fire, and Jeremy Sparrow, before the English ship can be
destroyed, purposefully crashes the ship into a reef. The pirates are
all killed, but the Englishmen (and woman) are rescued by the
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Governor's ship.

The Green Fairy Book Annotated
HBO’s hit series A GAME OF THRONES is based on George R. R. Martin’s
internationally bestselling series A SONG OF ICE AND FIRE, the
greatest fantasy epic of the modern age. A STORM OF SWORDS is the
third volume in the series.

Kingdom's Dawn
A Riveting Medieval Parallel to the Bible Good and evil clash. Leinad
and Cedric are determined to not only survive, but claim hope and
victory! In Kingdom’s Dawn, Leinad and Tess, along with all the king’s
people, must escape slavery by the powerful Lord Fairos. Kingdom’s
Hope finds them free and arriving in the Chessington Valley. But when
they forget the king, will Kergon and the Kessons capture them for
good? After many years, Kingdom’s Edge finds Cedric living a hopeless
life until a stranger appears with powerful words of a new kingdom and
a grand army. Finally, Kingdom’s Reign marches you through the danger
of earth’s last days as the evil dark knight threatens to defeat the
prince once and for all. Swords, knights, and battles define these
captivating tales that parallel biblical events from Genesis to
Revelation! He’s just a young man, but that doesn’t change the truth.
He was chosen… Sixteen-year-old Leinad thought he was a common
farmer’s son, nothing more. He wondered why his father had trained him
for years to master the sword—not exactly a tool of the trade for
farmers—but one tragic event initiates a world of revelation. Only
then does he begin to understand his calling—a calling no other man in
the entire kingdom of Arrethtrae can fulfill—a calling given him by
the King himself. Teamed with a young slave girl, Leinad is thrust
into adversity and danger—for the Dark Knight and his vicious Shadow
Warriors will stop at nothing to thwart the King’s plan to restore the
kingdom. Leinad will need more than a sharp blade and a swift hand to
fulfill his mission and survive the evil plots of the King’s sworn
enemies! Journey to Arrethtrae, where the King and His Son implement a
bold plan to save their kingdom; where courage, faith, and loyalty
stand tall in the face of opposition; where good will not bow to
evil—and the future of a kingdom lies in the hands of a young man.
DISCUSSION QUESTIONS INCLUDED Story Behind the Book “When my six kids’
eyes glossed over during a reading from the Bible, I paused to explain
the significance of redemption to a sin-sick soul. I was rewarded with
patronizing elephant nods and more blank stares. Shortly thereafter, I
awoke in the middle of the night with a medieval story enveloping my
mind. I wrote it down and later read it to my children. Their waning
attention transformed into complete anticipation. I was amazed and
disappointed. Why did it take a fictional story, not a Bible passage,
to get that response? Then I realized—that is how Jesus taught!
Parables are powerful! I penned the Kingdom series to help young
people get excited about the supremely significant story of Jesus
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Christ and His mission to save mankind.” — Chuck Black

A Storm of Swords Complete Edition (Two in One) (A Song of
Ice and Fire, Book 3)
This is the book that started it all! The basis for the smash hit Tony
Award-winning Broadway musical, Gregory Maguire's breathtaking New
York Times bestseller Wicked views the land of Oz, its inhabitants,
its Wizard, and the Emerald City, through a darker and greener (not
rosier) lens. Brilliantly inventive, Wicked offers us a radical new
evaluation of one of the most feared and hated characters in all of
literature: the much maligned Wicked Witch of the West who, as Maguire
tells us, wasn’t nearly as Wicked as we imagined.

Poppy and Rye
From New York Times bestselling author Bernard Cornwell, the sequel to
The Archer's Tale—the spellbinding tale of a young man, a fearless
archer, who sets out wanting to avenge his family's honor and winds up
on a quest for the Holy Grail. In 1347, a year of conflict and unrest,
Thomas of Hookton returns to England to pursue the Holy Grail. Among
the flames of the Hundred Years War, a sinister enemy awaits the
fabled archer and mercenary soldier: a bloodthirsty Dominican
Inquisitor who also seeks Christendom's most holy relic. But neither
the horrors of the battlefield nor sadistic torture at the
Inquisitor's hands can turn Thomas from his sworn mission. And his
thirst for vengeance will never be quenched while the villainous black
rider who destroyed everything he loved still lives. "Cornwell writes
the best battle scenes of any writer I've read past or
present."—George R.R. Martin

The Basket of Flowers, Or, Piety and Truth Triumphant
Devotions for Super Average Kids 2
For anyone who loves sailing and adventure, Arthur Ransome’s classic
Swallows and Amazons series stands alone. Originally published in the
UK over a half century ago, these books are still eagerly read by
children, despite their length and their decidedly British
protagonists. We attribute their success to two facts: first, Ransome
is a great storyteller and, second, he clearly writes from first-hand
experience. Independence and initiative are qualities any child can
understand and every volume in this collection celebrates these
virtues. The crew’s on holiday for their sixth adventure, and they
turn their energies to mining for gold, aided by pigeon messengers
Homer, Sophocles, and Sappho. The adventurers comb the nearby hills
for a fabled lost claim, while being shadowed by a mysterious figure
they dub “squashy hat.” Undeterred by drought, sudden brushfires, and
Page 8/11

Read Book Online The Archers Cup Green Ember Archer Book 3
the continuing presence of Squashy Hat, the young prospectors
persevere in their quest — with surprising results. Full of the
dangers and dark adventures of old mines and forgotten claims, Pigeon
Post has an irresistible appeal to the persistent explorer in every
child.

The Green Ember
After his parents are kidnapped, timid twelve-year-old Henry York
leaves his sheltered Boston life and moves to small-town Kansas, where
he and his cousin Henrietta discover and explore hidden doors in his
attic room that seem to open onto other worlds.

Wyrd Sisters
Based on Ephesians 6:10–18, The Prince Warriors is the first book in
an epic middle reader series that brings to life the invisible
struggle occurring in the spiritual realm.

Pigeon Post
As the scion of one of New York's leading families, Newland Archer was
born into a life of sumptuous privilege and strict duty. Though
sensitive and intelligent, Archer respects the rigid social code of
his class and plans to marry ?one of his own kind,” the striking May
Welland. But the arrival of the free-spirited Countess Olenska, who
breathes clouds of European sophistication, makes him question his
formerly complacent life. As he falls ever more deeply in love with
her, he discovers just how hard it is to escape the bounds of his
society. Edith Wharton's Pulitzer Prize-winning novel is at once a
poignant story of frustrated love and an extraordinarily vivid and
satirical portrait of a vanished world. The world's greatest works of
literature are now available in these beautiful keepsake volumes.
Bound in real cloth, and featuring gilt edges and ribbon markers,
these beautifully produced books are a wonderful way to build a
handsome library of classic literature. These are the essential novels
that belong in every home. They'll transport readers to imaginary
worlds and provide excitement, entertainment, and enlightenment for
years to come. All of these novels feature attractive illustrations
and have an unequalled period feel that will grace the library, the
bedside table or bureau.

Empire of Bones
Janner, Tink, and Leeli Igiby experience many fantastic adventures
while looking for a lost treasure.

Muhammad
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Janner, Tink, and Leeli Igiby had thought they had been normal
children with normal lives. But now they know they're really the Lost
Jewels of Anniera, heirs to a legendary kingdom across the sea, and
suddenly everyone wants to kill them.

The Tower at Stony Wood
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